
  

 

 

 

 
 

Public Service Announcement 
 

Residents Invited to Town Hall Meeting, November 3, 2016  
 
 

October 21, 2016 (Iqaluit, Nunavut) -  After one-year of serving together as 

Iqaluit’s City Council, Mayor Redfern and City Councillors would like to invite 

Iqaluit residents to a Town Hall meeting, where Councillors will provide an update 

on key projects, and residents can share their views, comments and concerns 

regarding City services, programs and policies. 

 

WHERE: Frobisher Hotel, Koojesse South Room 

WHEN: Thursday, November 3, 2016 

TIME: 6 PM to 8 PM 

 

The approximately two-hour session will consist of a presentation by Council 

members, followed by a question and answer session. 

 

The City is encouraging all residents to use this opportunity to speak directly with 

Council members on issues that are important to them. 
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For additional information, please contact: 
 
Andrea Spitzer 
Communications 
City of Iqaluit 
Email: A.Spitzer@city.iqaluit.nu.ca 


